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November 2, 2022
RE: Mitchell Matthew/Just Right Trucking
Concrete Block Manufacturing Plant

To Whom It May Concern:

Mitchell Matthew has provided valuable trucking and delivery services to All Points
Construction for 20 plus years, and has proved to be one of our most reliable and dependable
sources for getting building materials to our job sites on time and at a reasonable cost. Mr.
Mitchell himself is personable and courteous, and his reputation personally and professionally
on St. Croix is impeccable.

Mr. Matthew’s proposed new venture to establish a manufacturing plant for concrete blocks on
his property in Orange Grove, St. Croix will be a welcome extension of his business and a much-
needed facility on St. Croix.

Currently concrete blocks must be imported to St. Croix from the US Mainland at a considerable
cost to construction companies on the island. Mr. Mitchell’s block manufacturing plant will not
only ease ever rising construction costs, but will also save local contractors considerable time
and freight charges, as the concrete blocks would be locally available.

Additionally, the new concrete block manufacturing block plant will create employment
opportunities for St. Croix residents.

I wholeheartedly support the proposal for the concrete block manufacturing plant and the
benefits it will provide to contractors and the local community.

Sincerely,
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Michael D. Robbins, President
All Points Construction, Inc.



